June 14, 2018
DELIVERED BY EMAIL

BC Farm Industry Review Board
Attention: Wanda Gorsuch

Re: May 30, 2018 Succession Planning and Non-Family Members — Request for submissions.
Wanda,

The directors of the BCCMB had an opportunity to review and discuss this document at their
regularly scheduled meeting held on June 8, 2018.

With respect to the specific questions that are posed under the section Request for
Submissions, we offer the following:

1. The benefits will outweigh the risks provided that due diligence is exercised when
amendments are made to the current list of exemptions from the BCFIRB directed quota
transfer assessments. The requirements listed in the 6 bullet points suggested by the BCMMB
on page 2 of your letter would appear to the BCCMB to be adequate.

2. This speaks to Quota Exchanges which are not part of BCCMB policy and are not
contemplated to become part of BCCMB operations any time soon. We have no further
comment.

3. The BCCMB is of the view that including provisions for non-family members as proposed by
the BCMMB and BCEMB are timely and will assist trusted employees in gaining a stake in the
supply managed sectors.

4. As stated in (1) above, the BCCMB is of the view that if the proper checks and balances are in
place, the benefits will outweigh the risks.

Thank you for pf@g?us wit\h} e opportunity to provide input.
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Executive Director
BC Chicken Marketing Board
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